

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE GOOD SPIRIT SCHOOL DIVISION NO. 204 Good Spirit Education Complex | Hwy 9 North 5B Schrader Drive | PO Box 5060 | Yorkton, SK S3N 3Z4

Phn: 306.786.5500 | Fax: 306.783.0355 | Toll Free Phn: 1.866.390.0773 Email: info@gssd.ca | Website: http://gssd.ca

September 8, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We recognize that this is a new environment and Good Spirit School Division is prepared to continue to provide the additional supports your child may require.

Student support teachers, professional service providers, and interventionists will follow the direction of SHA and the GSSD Safe School plan in providing additional supports for students. Enhanced safety measures may include protective shields, plexiglass barriers, gowns and/or gloves dependent on the purpose of the support and type of delivery necessary to make the intervention as effective as possible while trying to minimize the risk of transmission.

Although every effort has been made to limit the number of transitions, there will be times when professionals will need to be in more than one GSSD classroom and/or building.

Please contact your school administrator if you have further questions or concerns. We will strive to develop a plan that meets the needs of your child.

Sincerely,

Quintin Robertson
Director of Education
Good Spirit School Division